
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As you might have guessed, our show for next week is postponed.  We were waiting on official 
word from Dr. Prendergast and this decision was not ours to make so thank you for your 
patience while we waited for the official word.  We knew it would happen, especially once they 
shut down the NBA, Broadway and DisneyWorld.  It saddens me to think we're so close and 
your children have been working so hard for it to just not happen.  But it's for the best.  We all 
know that.  The entire musical team has been working hard to transition our production to a 
new date and I am going to share all the information with you as I know it to be as of today.... 
 

The new postponed dates of our show will now be 
Wednesday, May 6th and Thursday, May 7th at 7pm.   
 
What does this mean for the cast and crew rehearsal schedule? 
We will NOT hold rehearsals again until we feel it's appropriate and necessary.  When we can, 
we would like to hold weekly rehearsals just to keep the vocals and choreography fresh in your 
children's mind.  We don't want to lose the progress they've made so far.   However, as it 
stands today, a week before the show, beginning Wednesday April 29, we will have the 
remainder of our tech week.  This means that Sunday, May 3rd and Monday, May 4th will be 
our dress rehearsals (same schedule that was supposed to happen this weekend.) We 
understand that this may conflict with some previously scheduled plans and we hope that you 
can work with us as best as possible to make your children available for the dress 
rehearsals.  This is an unprecedented situation and I hope that we can all adjust and help make 
the show possible.  Your children have worked SOOO hard and we want to help them see it go 
on! 
 
If your child is going to participate in spring sports, we will work with coaches to make sure they 
are available during the tech week.  We will work out whatever issues we have here at school 
and hope you can do the same at home to accommodate the new show dates.  Please let me 
know if there are any issues.  
  
 
 
What does this mean for ticket holders? 
I will work with the ticketing company to transfer all Wednesday tickets from 3/18 to 5/6.  You 
will keep your same seats.  Likewise, Thursday tickets will be transferred from 3/19 to 5/7.  The 
ticketing company will assist me in this process and hopefully the transfer of dates will be 
seamless.  I will first process the transfer and if you wish to switch dates, we will work on 
making that possible as well.  Please bear with me as I try to sort it all out.  I will do my best to 
accommodate any requests for switching nights.   
 
 



Unfortunately, we don't know what will happen between now and then, but I will do my best to 
keep you updated with everything necessary.  Feel free to reach out with any questions you 
may have.  Thank you for your patience and flexibility.  
 
Be healthy and safe everyone.  I'll be in touch when I have more information.  
 


